
CHURCHWARDENS RAMBLINGS 

 

Time for change - in future months you will hear from the new Rector, 
the Reverend George Frost, in this Newsletter. George arrives in the 
Rectory on 3rd July and we welcome him into the village and look for-
ward to his Ministry among us. George grew up just north of Northamp-
ton in a farming family and was educated at Aberdeen and Durham 
Universities as he prepared to become our Rector. More recently he 
has been serving as Curate in Whittlebury near Towcester. You can 
see George's full biography, which he has provided for us, at 
www.aynho.org/church. 

Although George moves into the Rectory he does not begin work for us until the 23rd July after 
his Installation Service the evening before in St Michael's Church. This Service is open to every-
one and will be conducted by The Bishop of Peterborough and the Archdeacon of Northampton. 
There will be a bit of a bun fight in the Village Hall afterwards. Please be aware that from about 
6pm that evening there could be a lot more cars in the village - and parking will be a bit messy. 
We ask for your understanding; there won't be a parking or traffic management plan in place 
which might only add to the disruption. 

Lastly, a huge thank you to everyone who participated in the Fete; those who attended and sup-
ported; those who gave bottles and baked cakes; those who gave of their time before, during 
and after.  It was worth it! Despite a chillyish day it didn't rain and a lot of fun was had which was 
the main outcome. We did also raise just over £7000 shared between the community fund and 
recreation at the Sportsfield - a terrific effort. Thank you. 

 

Kathy and Andrew 

 


